SAMPLE NEWSLETTER ARTICLE FOR CHILD-CARE PROVIDERS ABOUT COVERAGE OPTIONS
Good News For Family Health

New Health Insurance Options Available Starting in October 2013

Kids who are healthy are happier and learn better—and they miss less time at school or child care—as parents and teachers at (CHILD-CARE PROVIDER) know well. 

This fall is exciting because California has new free and low-cost health insurance options for children and adults who qualify. Now, nearly every family will be able to find a plan to enroll in health insurance, thanks to the start of the Affordable Care Act, or Obamacare, and Medi-Cal.
Starting October 1, 2013, Covered California, California’s version of Obamacare, will offer ways for millions of Californians to obtain health coverage and health and dental coverage for children. In addition, hundreds of thousands of uninsured children are currently eligible for Medi-Cal and just need to apply. 

Both insurance programs cover well-child check-ups, sick visits, immunizations, hospital stays, vision care, prescriptions, dental care for children, mental health services and other services both children and adults need to stay healthy. 
Having insurance will make it more likely that your child will get shots to prevent disease, get treatment for chronic problems like ear infections and asthma, stay out of the emergency room, and miss fewer days of school and child care. In addition, your family is protected in case of a health emergency.

It is easy to apply! Information about applying for coverage through Covered California will be available soon. 
However, your child may qualify for Medi-Cal now. Go to http://www.healthyfamilies.ca.gov/Joining/Apply_online_through_Health-e-App.aspx or call 1-800-880-5305 to find out and apply. 

Don’t miss out on this opportunity to help your kids and yourself stay on the healthy track to success!  

For more information please visit www.childrenspartnership.org/coverage4schools, or contact  

The Children’s Partnership at coverage4schools@childrenspartnership.org or (310) 260-1220
